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Parents’ Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

An incredibly busy week! 

 

On Tuesday the children, staff and governors did some fantastic work during our ethos and rules morning.  As a result of this 
work, we will have new values and rules to share with you in September!  

 

A huge thankyou to all parents, family members and wider community as our Race for Life raised over £1200 for fighting 
cancer! Well done all! 

 

Next week I will be sending out a letter inviting parents to express an interest in joining a Parents Forum to meet every 3 
weeks to get their feedback and work together to positively impact on events, opportunities and learning for the children 
starting in September.  

 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank the PTA and all those involved in a very successful Open Day and Summer Fayre. 
It was also lovely to have Mrs Cook back to officially open her outdoor area and catch up with Mr Towe.  

 

Our Year 4 children have been amazing in Bristol, but I'll let Miss Bowden tell you about that!  

 

Have a great weekend!  

 

Mr Fugill 

KEY DATES 2018 
 

Next Week 
10th July - Hawks Class Trip to Duchy College 
11th July - Pre-School Parent Consultations 
12th July - School performance of Alice - Full dress 
rehearsal @ 1.30pm 
13th July  - School performance of Alice - Matinee 
performance @ 1.30pm 
13th July - School performance of Alice - Evening 
performance @ 6pm 
 

July 
16th July - Fox Class Trip to Looe Beach 
16th July - Yr 5 ‘Introduction to Launceston 
College’ @ 3.30pm in Trewortha Class 
16th & 17th July - Year 6 Induction Days @ 
Launceston College 
18th July - Last day of term for Pre-school 
- Pre-School Party @ 1pm 
19th July - Leavers Buffet (Yr 5 & 6) @ 5.30pm 
19th July - Leavers Disco (all years) @ 6.30pm 
20th July - Last day of Term for School  

- Leavers Rounder's Match @ 9.30am 
- Leavers Assembly @ 2pm 
- Leavers Race @ 2.45pm 
 
September 
4th September - Inset Day 
5th September - Pupils return to School 
 
October  
22nd October - 26th October - Half Term 
 

LETTERS DISTRIBUTED 

¶ Looe Beach Visit  (Fox) 

¶ EYFS Meet the Teacher 

¶ Duchy College Trip  (Hawks) 

¶ Eden Project (Y1 & Y2) 

 

Attendance   

Friday, 6th July 2018 

Year group % Attendance  

YR 100% 

Y1 95% 

Y2 99.41% 

Y3 95.29% 

Y4 100% 

Y5 92.63% 

Y6 94.12% 

DEADLINES 
 

¶ GDPR image consent forms 

¶ Looe Beach Consent Form 

¶ Duchy College Consent Form 

¶ Eden Project Deposit 

Important…...please read 

If your child is allergic to face 

paint, please can you let the 

office know by Monday 

(9/7/18) as we will be using it 

on some children in the 

production next week. 

Thank you 

Mrs Kilpin 

Consent Forms 

If you have not already returned your child/

children new image consent form to the school 

office, please can you do so by the end of term! 

Thank you 

Dinner Money 

Please can all outstanding dinner money 

be paid to the office by Monday 16th July. 

Thank you. 

Summer Fayre - Message from the PTA 

The PTA would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported and helped out at the Summer Fayre on Saturday, the total raised was 

£1,312. A special thank you goes to Lewannick Events Committee for use of the marquees. We would also like to show our appreciation to Mr 

Ian Scott and the wind turbine committee for providing us with a grant to fund 4 new benches for school and community use.  
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The Open Day and Summer Fayre were a huge success and we have received positive comments and feedback. 

A massive thank you must go to the PTA for organising and running a brilliant Summer Fayre which raised over 

£1,300. Congratulations. 

 

As part of Lewannick School’s Open Day and Summer Fayre, we 

welcomed back former Acting Head Teacher, Stephanie Cook to 

officially open the newly developed outdoor area for the Early Years 

Foundation Stage pupils.   

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Tesco for the grant funding 

to make it possible and a special thank you to Pete Townsend Builders 

for enabling Mrs Cook’s vision to become reality and Caroline 

Roseveare for all her efforts working with the pupils to make our new 

environment so beautiful. 

Girls football…. 

Are you a girl who loves 
football? Or just want to 
get active and make some 
new friends? Launceston 
Girls are a friendly, fun 
club open to all girls from 
age 5 to 15 years old. For 
more info please contact 
Zoe Curtis on 
07939087083. 

Road Safety 

Please can all Parents/Carers explain the importance 
of road safety, particularly when cycling to their 
children. 

We will being doing an assembly on this before the end of term and it 
will be a JRSO focus for the beginning of September. 

We are also looking at running a Bikeability scheme in 
the future. 

Thank you for your help. 

Our Race for Life event was held on the school 

field on Tuesday afternoon. 

The weather was kind and the children did an 

amazing job at completing theirs laps including 

our pre-school children.  Staff also did their bit 

by taking part.  

Medals were presented to all the children for 

their fantastic efforts.  

The children, staff, family and friends have helped raise a massive £..:.. to date for Cancer 

Research UK. 

Thank you and well done.  



 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

12 very excitable children boarded the minibus and we headed for Bristol. Once we arrived, we 
dropped off our bags at the YHA and headed to the SS Great Britain. First we did a workshop and 
learnt about life on the ship in the Victorian times. After that, we boarded the SS Great Britain. 
The children were completely amazed by the magnificent ship. 

“The SS Great Britain was pained with stripes so that it wouldn’t get attacked when it was out at 
sea. It took 60 days for the ship to get to Australia and was the biggest ship in the world.” Amalie 

Thursday 

We got up early and had a delicious cooked breakfast. We then headed for Longleat. As soon as we arrived, we went through the 
safari. Mr Fugill was quite worried about the minibus at this point! As Mr Fugill 
wound his window down, an ostrich poked his head in to say hello! 

On the safari we saw a range of animals from monkies, lions, rhinos and zebras. 

In the afternoon, we went into Longleat and saw the dinosaur exhibition, went on a 
train and boat and played in a castle! 

After tea, we went to the water fountains“ in Millennium square. It wasn’t long 
before the children got a ‘bit’ wet! 

It was very sunny and we went on safari! It was fun! We saw camels, zebras and 
anteaters.” Evie D 

“It was fun seeing all the animals especially the lions as I’ve never seen one before!” 

Friday 

After breakfast Mr Fugill took us on a tour of Bristol. We walked through Queens Square and played in Castle Park. 

At 10am we went to the science museum and planetarium. There was so much to explore and discover. 

“I loved the planetarium!” Gethin 

“It was so cool in the planetarium learning all about the planets and stars.” Lilly 

After lunch, we headed home. What an incredible 3 days in Bristol.  

Photo’s to follow next week………... 

News from Fox Cubs……. 

"We have had a busy week taking part in school activities!  On Tuesday 

we all did really well in the Race for Life and got a medal.  We have also 

been enjoying our transition into Fox Class and went to  watching the 

Summer performance practice at Lewannick Manor."  






